
 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,              
This half term seems to have whizzed by, our children have worked so 
hard and have been nothing short of brilliant. They have shown lots of 
enthusiasm for their work and their behaviour has been outstanding.  
Our Year Two pupils went to the Black Country Living Museum last week 
and their excellent behaviour was commented upon by members of the 
public. Well done to Year Two! 
Whether you're planning a week of adventures or just looking forward to 
some rest and relaxation, I hope that you enjoy the half term break,  

Best Wishes   

                                                                         

 
 

Principal  

is in Year 2 or Year 6, please make a note of when the SAT’s 
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Winter Coat Programme  
Please see the attached poster for the Tipton Winter Coats Programme 
which will be taking place at the New Road Methodist Church, Mount 
Street, Tipton, DY4 7DE (opposite Great Bridge Primary School).  
You  can donate/drop off coats every Thursday between 2pm and 
3.30pm until Thursday 2nd November. You can collect coats to take 
home on Thursday 9th November between 2pm and 4.30pm.  
 
Harvest Service  
Thank you to all who attended our Harvest Service  last week. We              
donated an amazing 218kg  of food to the Well Foodbank in Tipton. The 
children have not only learned about the importance of giving but have 
actively participated in it. Thank you once again for your generosity.  
 
Half Term Activities  
If you are wondering how to keep the children entertained over half 
term, there are a range of activities at Tipton and Glebefields Library, 
please see the attached leaflets for more information.  
 
Remembrance Worship  
When we return to school after half term our Remembrance 
Service will be on Friday 10th November at 8.55am; all are 
welcome to attend.  
 
 



The attendance above is the attendance for each 
year group for the previous week.  

We reward all children with 100% attendance  
during the term with a prize.  

There is also a class reward prize for the class 
with the highest attendance through-

out the term.  

Diary Dates  Attendance 

    

  YR  Y1  

    

Y3  Y4  Y5 Y6 

 

94% 94% 97% 

96% 98% 96% 99% 

Times Tables Rock  
Star/Numbots Star of 

the Week  

Spelling Shed                   
Star of the Week  

Jolie Jones Kolby-Thomas Box 

Top Times Tables Class  Top Spellings Class  

Year 5 Year 4 

Principal Awards 

YR Maisie McHugh 

Y1 Joven Basrai 

Y2 Ajeet Basrai 

Y3 Caitlyn Stevens 

Y4 Fraizer Geddes 

Y5 Max Brampton 

Y6 Kiegan Cooper 

26th October Last Y6 Swimming session 

27th October Diwali Theme Lunch 
School closes for Half Term 

6th November Bonfire Theme Lunch 
School re-opens 

9th November Y5 Swimming begins 

10th November Remembrance Service 

17th November Children In Need– Non 
uniform Day 

29th November EY/KS1 Maths Workshop 

22nd December School closes for Christmas 
Holidays 

8th January 
2024 

School re-opens 

9th February  School Closes for half term 

19th February School re-opens 

22nd March School closes for Easter 
holidays 

8th April School re-opens 

6th May Bank Holiday– School closed 

24th May School closes for half term 

10th June School re-opens 

19th July School closes for Summer 
Holidays 


